
 

Spring - Term 3 and 4 – Year 4 Parent Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year to you all!  I hope you had a great Christmas and a good break from school.  We would both like to 

thank you for all of the lovely gifts that we received from you and the children.  They are most appreciated.  

Hopefully the children are all refreshed and ready for a productive and hard-working 

term.  

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is called ‘Splish, Splash, Splosh’.  We will be learning about the 

water cycle, evaporation and condensation and solid, liquids and gases.  We will be 

finding out about the importance of canals and the formation of rivers.  We will also be 

discussing water safety which links in well with our swimming sessions at Bicester pool this term.  

We are looking forward to our trip to the pantomime this week (oh yes we are!)  Hopefully some of the acting will 

rub off on our children as we rehearse for our production which will be performed at the end of the Spring term 

(more information on dates to follow). 

PE 

PE will continue to be on Wednesdays and we will be swimming on Fridays.  Children will need to remember their 

swimming kits, towels and a swimming hat.  If your child needs to wear goggles, they will need to bring in a letter 

from home.  This is the policy of the swimming pool.   

Please remember to label all PE kit, school tops, jumpers and trainers/shoes.  As some of you will have already found 

out, Year 4 children can still lose things!  This is also important for all uniform and coats. 

Homework 

This is unchanged from last term.  Homework is set on a Tuesday and due in the following Monday.  Children will be 

set one piece of English, which may be spellings, one piece of maths and an activity to practise either times tables or 

number bonds.  The maths activity may be a MyMaths activity.   

 

We are looking forward to a term full of activity, learning and great progress.  As always, if you have any questions 

please get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Ejiogu and Mrs Weaver 
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